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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
April 28, 2020 
Circular N° SBP-DR-0142-2020 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  COVID-19. Board of Directors’ General 
Resolution SBP-GJD-0005-2020 

 
We refer to the provisions of General Resolution SBP-GJD-0005-2020 dated 20 April 2020 “Whereby 
special and temporary considerations related to Article 2 of Rule 3-2016 on risk-weighted assets are 
established,” published on Official Gazette N° 29,011 dated 27 April 2020. 
 
The provisions contained in the aforementioned Resolution apply to the submittal of the data as of the 
end of June 2020, which must be submitted to the Superintendency within 30 calendar days following 
the closing of the quarter, i.e. up to July 30, 2020, given that the resolution was entered into effect upon 
its publication on Official Gazette dated 27 April 2020. 
 
Notwithstanding the above, the Superintendency considers that for banks that have submitted the 
information with the data as of the end of March, the information will also be accepted. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your providing the necessary instructions to your staff for the compliance 
with these provisions. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent  
 
ARV/adec 


